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Richmond County School System to Host Transition and Resource Fair for Exceptional 

Students  

 

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County School System (RCSS) will host a Transition 

and Resource Fair for families of students who participate in special education programming in 

our school system. The fair will take place at the Richmond County Technical Career Magnet 

School (RCTCM) cafeteria on Thursday, March 27, from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. The event will 

connect RCSS families with school system resources and community agencies that specialize 

in supporting students with disabilities.  

 

Food and childcare are available for registered attendees. Families planning to attend and 

receive refreshments and childcare must RSVP by Tuesday, March 25, at 

rcboe.info/spedevent.  

 

For more information, please contact the RCSS Special Education Department at (706) 826-

1132. 

### 

 

 
WHO:  Dr. Larina Thomas, Director of Special Education, will be available for  
  interviews. 
 
WHEN:  The window for media interviews to take place is 5:30 p.m. - 6 p.m.  
 
WHERE: Richmond County Technical Career Magnet School, cafeteria, 3200B Augusta  
  Tech Dr., Augusta, GA 30906 

 
 

 


